
             Hutton Attendance Hotline: 354-3060                         September 27– October 1 

Principal’s Message 
Dear Hutton Families, 

We have just started to settle into the routine of school. I want to 

thank all of the teachers for hosting successful Virtual Open Houses 

this past week. Thanks, as well, to all the families that attended and 

many who have offered to support our school at the start of the year 

in so many ways.  

As I have reflected over this month, I understand that we are still 

dealing with the stress and reality of a pandemic. Things seem to be 

ever-changing. The one thing that I’ve come to learn is that our stu-

dents, staff and community are resilient. Together we can accom-

plish so much. Let’s lock arms as a community and make the 2021-

22 school year the absolute best! I read a quote somewhere that 

said, “Positivity isn’t standing in the rain and saying it’s not raining. 

It’s finding a silver lining in the clouds.”  Your children, my staff 

and this community are my silver lining. What’s yours? 

Principal Simmons 

Hawk Headlines 
CALENDAR 

September 28 

Individual Picture Day 

October 8 

Learning Improvement Day 

Smile for the Camera! 

Smiles will be on full display for 

individual picture day this Tues-

day, September 28th! School pic-

tures are a service provided to 

families, but not required. Howev-

er, all students 

will have their 

picture taken 

for student rec-

ords purposes. 

Hutton is in need of In-Building Aides to sup-

port students in the lunchroom during the 

noon hour and after school. The wage for this 

position is $14.19 per hour. It is a great way 

to interact with students and become more 

involved in the school that your child or chil-

dren attend. For more information, please call 

the Hutton office at 354-3030 between the 

hours of 8 and 4 pm. 



Thank you to our community 
partner, Summit Church! 

IS YOUR CHILD READY FOR SCHOOL TECHNOLOGY AT HOME? 

School technology may need to travel home if inclement 

weather forces the closure of school or if your child is at home 

in quarantine. Families are asked to complete the laptop check-

out process. Doing so proactively will allow the school to pro-

vide students access to tech at home on 

short notice.  

 

Laptop Checkout Agreement 

  

Shout out to all the students who re-

ceived a Hawk High Five for demon-

strating awesome Hawk Behavior! 

HUTTON 

       Have a POSITIVE ATTITUDE 

       Always SHOW RESPECT 

       Will FOLLOW DIRECTIONS 

       Keep Everyone SAFE 

       Strive for EXCELLENE 

SOAR! 

Hutton Hawk 

Spirit Fridays! 

Calling all students, staff and 

parents -- Join us every Friday 

as we show our school pride by 

wearing your favorite Hutton 

Hawk Gear! 

SCHOOL GROUNDS OPEN AT 8:15 AM 

For the safety of all, students should not arrive on cam-

pus before 8:15 am. There is no supervision outside 

before this time. Even if a care giver is walking them to 

school, Hutton asks that they arrive after 8:15 am so 

that students walking or biking 

alone see that the grounds are 

closed until 8:15 am each day.  

If my student is quarantined, how will they receive 

school instruction?  

Teachers will work with parents/students to determine a learning 

plan that may include either Lexia/ Dreambox/ Kahn Academy (6th 

Grade Only) or take-home packets. Please contact your child’s 

teacher for more information. Please click below for quarantine 

guidelines and FAQ about health and safety.  

SPS COVID Safety Protocols 

https://weba.spokaneschools.org/LaptopAgreement
https://www.spokaneschools.org/backtoschool2021

